
The Ambassador of Canada to the Federal Counclaor ofthe Swiss
Confederation

LetterNo025

Madam,

I have the honour to refer to the Agreement between Canada and theSwiss Confederation on Air Transport signed at Ottawa on February 20, 1975,hereinafter referred to as "the Agreement", the related Exchange of Notes of thesame date and to consultations between representatives of our two Governmentsheld in Ottawa February 8-9, 1996, and in Bern October 17-18, 2002.

I have the fiurther honour to propose, on behalf of the Governiment ofCanada, that the Agreement be amended as follows:


